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                               Portland Maine 
                               Jan 4 1948
Dear Ruth:-
           Thanks for the coke and
Bangor taffy. I had not had any
of the taffy for some time although
it is made in Portland now I
think by Spears as I see a lot of
it in their window.
        We had a very nice Christmas
Mel & Gerda and children were down
2 days before but had to go back
as Marsha was in a program
at Rumford Point Church on Xmas
eve. Had to sing and say a verse
    Sorry to hear Minnie has been
sick. She must be getting quite
old by now. As I remember her, she
was just a little younger than
Mother. We did not get much of
 a storm here, lots of wind but only
2” of snow.
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Mel & Gerda have been having bad
colds. I think they are beginning to
notice the change of climate from
Texas.
       Am glad your papers for the
Da of Rev were approved. I have
had some made out for Sons of Am. Rev.
for past 15 years but have not sent
them in. They wanted me to use all
the ancesters that were in the Rev. war
and there is more than 7 in the Preble
Williams – Story – Catlin, Whittemore
                       had
Familys. They ^ membership fees
for each ancester
    By the way in your travels have
you seen anything about a General
John Winslow? He was commander
      1754-1755
of Fort Halifax at the junction of
the Kennebec and Sebasticook rivers
in Winslow, and the town was
named for him.  Could be Uncle
John Winslow was named for him.
     I donʼt think you can find out
anything about Alexander Preble except
that he was a voter in Bowdoinham
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in 1790 and that he married Roda
Whittmore and that he had a pew
in Bowdoinham Ridge church.
    Father told me that when he
was in medical school at Bowdoin
he use to visit his cousins in
Bowoidonham on weekends I
remember that he some times stayed
 at Eben Lancesters who he called
Uncle Eben, He married Maria Preble
Grandpa Prebles oldest sister. 
he also spoke of a Uncle Zebulon
Preble who must have been
a Gt. Uncle (brother to Alex.)
    I think Pa. knew a lot about
the Prebles and he would tell
about his visits in Bowdoinham
Ridge but I can not remember
the names of any other except
Humphrey & Harmon 2 uncles
who lived in Charleston.
   I donʼt think Aunt Lute knew
much about the family as every
time she would give a different list
of names for Grandpaʼs brethirn.
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William of Georgetown  1762
would have been too old to have
been Grandpa Prebles brother
Could have been an uncle.
I must have got that name from
Aunt Lute.  The Town Clerk of 
Bowdoinham and I had it figured 
out that Alx. father was Zebulon
also that Alex had a brother
Zebulon who was the Uncle
Zebulon Pa talked about.
But that is all guess work.
There were several Prebles named
Zebulon.  In the church there
were 3 pews near together, one
belonged to Alx. Preble, one to Zebulon
and another to a family named
Alexander. Do you see any
records of Bowdoinham ! If you
can find that a girl named Alexander
married Zebulon Preble in about
1760 to 1770 you would have the
story of Alx. Preble.  
   Well this is a long letter 
for me
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 Hoping you are well and with
Best wishes for the New Year

                        J


